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Thoughts of an Acting Head Teacher 

 

We have all made it! It has been a 

long, hot and sticky summer term but 
we couldn’t be more proud of the 

children here at Spaxton School.I 

would like to say a big thank you to 

you for supporting us with your child’s 

education and I would like to say a 

big thank you to staff and governors 

who have worked not only in the 
classrooms but behind the scenes to 

ensure every achieves their best. I 

hope you all enjoy the summer break 

and I will see you in September. 

Mr L Kelly 

 

Open day 

 
Thank you to all of those who made it 

to our open afternoon. It was great to 

see so many of you enjoying the picnic 

and joining in with the family 

rounders game. I think we will have to 

make more of that next year! Thank 
you also in joining in celebrating your 

child’s work and their achievements 

this year. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Continued acts of kindness 

 

Beau took part in the race for life 
held in Taunton and raised a massive 

£1175. Beau would like to say: ‘Thank 

you so much to all the staff, my 

fellow students and their parents who 

supported me in this venture. Together, 

we will help a lot of families with this 

valuable money.’ 

 
Homework questionnaire 

 

Thank you to everyone who completed 

the homework questionnaires. The 

results are as follows: 

What do you feel about the quantity 

of homework set? 
12% too much 

84% just right 

4% not enough 

Do you feel that the homework set is 

progressive and prepares your child for 

next year? 

86% yes 

14% no 
Do you feel able to support your child 

with their homework? 

73% yes 

27% no 

As you can see it is a positive picture 

with a couple of requests for some 

more thematic homework and many 
requests for sessions after school based 

on core curriculum skills. We will set 

up these workshops in the new 

academic year. Thank you for your 

input and I look forward to 

implementing these suggestions. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the diary: 

Friday 20th July – leavers’ church 
service and last day. No ASC 

Monday 3rd September INSET day 

Tuesday 4th September INSET day 

Wednesday 5th September First day 

back for the children. 


